Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

AFFILIATED WITH THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS' ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

DECEMBER 1977



NOTES

MAILING ADDRESS: 6550 YORK AVENUE SOUTH SUITE 301 EDINA, MINNESOTA 55435 PHONE: (612) 927-4643

EDITING COMMITTEE: KEITH SCOTT, CHAIRMAN G. JENNRICH, J. LINDBLAD, G. OSTLER

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!



LAST LAP. President Jim Lindblad, standing, presides at his last monthly meeting before a good, attentive membership at the Hanson House, Long Lake, Minnesota. Only the turf conference keynote address and the annual meeting stand between Jim and that nice "no responsibility" title of past president. He really earned it. A great job - well done!